
Call our office with any questions you have.   
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If it sounds too good to be true… It almost always is.  

We know. We sound like a broken record. But it is worth mentioning again and again. If you are 

finding an amazing unbelievable deal online, lets say  

 - a T-Shirt for $.57,  

 - a very hard to find summer bag that is sold out in stores everywhere for only $10, 

 - a miracle cure to remove fine wrinkles on your face better than even the best        

   photoshop guru could,  

 - a free item that has you agree to all terms and conditions and input a credit            

   card before you can receive your item.  

 - Want to order a swing-set for your kiddos for $5 and it’s coming from an overseas     

    retailer that has to ship it on a boat to you for free? No. It isn’t.  

There are many protections in place from Visa and Mastercard to keep you and your accounts safe. 

But we ask that you to continue to make smart, informed decisions. Especially when shopping 

online, social media included.   

Not sure whether you are making the right decision? Call our office and ask. We would be happy to 

help you decide.  

When you call, You might speak with Sarah!  

She’s been a member of our credit union for 20 years! She spent 9 years 

growing up in Montana to return to the Beaver Falls area roughly 2 years 

ago. We have had the privilege of working with her here at our office 

since early January. She’s a fast learner with a creative spirit. When she 

isn’t at work she enjoys art (drawing, painting and pottery), Italian food, 

and playing volley ball. Her dream vacation is camping in the mountains 

and her favorite animals are cats. 

Join us in welcoming her to our team! You can reach her at 

sarah.a@bfcu.net.   

Update to HomeBanking!  

An update to homebanking is available for 

download today.  

Our Home Banking company is interested in our 

members opinions. Be sure to let us know if you 

have any ideas or comments to share about the 

mobile app. Our goal is to work together to create 

the best mobile experience for our members.  

In observance of Good Friday, 
the Credit Union office will be 
closed on Friday March 29. 

We will reopen on Monday April 1, 2024.  

Deposits will be processed on Friday March 
29th before 10 am if you need to drop  
off funds for your account.  
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Enjoy the Holiday!  


